From: Smith, Randy [mailto:smith.70@osu.edu] 
Sent: Thursday, January 22, 2009 8:18 AM
To: berman.58@osu.edu; Anthony Mughan
Cc: Cormier, J. Briggs; Collier, Alexis; Randy Smith; mendelsohn.1@osu.edu; Michael Ibba; Joan Leitzel; Terry Gustafson; Kathleen Hallihan; John Roberts; Weary, Gifford; andereck@mps.ohio-state.edu; mumy.1@osu.edu; haddad.2@osu.edu; dickhaut.1@osu.edu; mockabee.1415@osu.edu; watson.235@osu.edu; Sherman, Michael; Wanner, Dieter (.2)
Subject: Globalization Studies
Nina and Tony: 

The proposal from the Colleges of the Arts and Sciences to establish an interdisciplinary undergraduate major program in Globalization Studies, was approved by the Council on Academic Affairs at its meeting on January 21, 2009. Thank you for attending the meeting and responding so effectively to questions/comments from Council members.
No additional level of review/approval is necessary. This action will be included in the Council's next Annual Activities Report to the University Senate (June 2009).
As you know, some revisions to the "supplement" to the proposal are being requested. The Chair of the Council, Professor Dan Mendelsohn, the Chair of the reviewing Subcommittee, Professor Michael Ibba, and I, will meet with you within a few days to complete that step. That action does not delay the approval of the proposal.
This message represents my formal communication with you. Please keep a copy for your file on the proposal, and I will do the same for the file in the Office of Academic Affairs.
If you have any questions or comments, please contact Professor Mendelsohn (mendelsohn.1@osu.edu) or me. 

Randy 

W. Randy Smith 
Vice Provost for Academic Programs 

